l
Public Service Company “" Coloradc

16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

November 9, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit #1

pP-84479

Mr. John Collins

Region IV

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

ATTN: R. J. Everett

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Spent
Fusl Shipping Scheduile

Dear Mr. Collins:

Pursuant to telephone notifications made November 7, 1984, spent fuel
shipping from Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generating Statifon 1s being
terminated for 1984, effective at the time of telephone notification.

It 1s currently planned that shipping activities will resume in
spring of 1985.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Judd Sills at (303)
785-2223, extension 265.

Sincerely,

JWG:dr

cc: Charles Hillman
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